From:
To:
A303 Stonehenge

**Subject:** Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme

**Date:** 04 April 2022 23:57:11

## **Dear Secretary**

I am an elderly pensioner living in London. I am horrified at the proposed possible plans for a new road through Stonehenge: this, as you know, is a World Heritage Site and should be protected. If we, UK citizens, allow damage to this irreplaceable site, the whole world will never forgive us.

I am sure many people have already written, detailing valid points about this dreadful plan and begging you to reconsider. I am only an elderly Granny and do not know much but I do know that we in this country have to protect what is irreplaceable. Stonehenge is unique and irreplaceable.

I see that you may be considering a tunnel through the site, in the opinion that would be less damaging that a surface road. It would NOT be? /there must be many items buried in the area, items that have been buries for centuries, that would be broken and thrown away when dug up by tunnelling. Can you not think of some other way of 'improving' the way for today's traffic. I beg you to reconsider!

Yours

Janet Sweet (Mrs.)